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26 October 2017 
ASX Market Release 
 

Appointment of Chief Financial Officer 
 

Catapult Group International Ltd (ASX:CAT, “Catapult” or the “Company”) is pleased to announce the 
appointment of Mr Mark Hall as its Chief Financial Officer (CFO), effective 1 November 2017. 

Mark has over 20 years’ executive experience at ASX-listed Telstra, including as acting CFO and almost 6 years 
as deputy CFO. During this time, Mark led a diverse range of group functions including corporate planning, 
strategic pricing, billing, financial reporting, and group accounting, with direct responsibility for over 1,800 
staff globally. Most recently, Mr Hall was the Head of NBN – Telstra Retail, with end-to-end accountability for 
Telstra’s NBN Retail product. 

Mark will be responsible for the Finance function, Investor Relations and Legal function and will ensure these 
teams continue to support Catapult as its business progresses with its global expansion. 

Commenting on Mark’s appointment, Catapult’s Chief Executive Officer (CEO), Joe Powell said: "We are very 
pleased to have secured a high calibre and accomplished executive in Mark, and his appointment reflects our 
continued investment in executive talent. Mark is a highly principled team leader with a breadth of experience 
and his financial leadership experience at such a large and sophisticated multinational will be a great benefit to 
Catapult as we continue to expand." 

The current Catapult CFO Shane Greenan has resigned from his role to pursue other opportunities, but will 
remain with the business to assist with the transition until December 2017. 

"I would like to take this opportunity to thank Shane for the tremendous work he has put in to Catapult over 
the past year, and we wish him every success in his future endeavours," Mr Powell said. 
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